
Facebook and your data – how
worried should you be?

This Saturday 21 April 2018 at 4.00pm you can go to a meeting
at St Margaret’s House to find out about your online data.

People Know How are partnering up with St Margaret’s House to
hold a public discussion about what Facebook might have done
with your personal data.

Legal experts Judith Rauhofer and Burkard Schafer and data
experts  Mhairi  Aitken  offer  their  perspectives  based  on
research expertise.

There will be table discussions to offer everyone the chance
to talk and ask questions.

More details on the event here

 

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/04/facebook-and-your-data-how-worried-should-you-be/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/04/facebook-and-your-data-how-worried-should-you-be/
http://peopleknowhow.org
https://www.facebook.com/events/864309423770604

